Sandy Cook AGENDA #3a(3)

From: Emily Dickens

Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2003 2:43 PM
To: Sandy Cook
Subject: FW: Petition for Town Council to assess Rosermary St.

From: Nicholas Paliouras [mailto:npaliouras@nc.rr.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2003 11:39 AM

To: Kevin Foy

Cc: Aaron Nelson; Carol Richards; Charles House; Jennifer Woods; Jim Fine; Joseph
Blake (E-mail); Josh Gurlitz; Julie Jennings; Linda Convissor; Marc Pons; Margaret
Skinner; Mary Jo Stone; Missy Julian-Fox; Rebecca Maitland; Robert Humphreys;
Sandy Roberts

Subject: Petition for Town Council to assess Rosermary St.

Mr. Mayor,

As you know, I currently sit on the Board of the Chapel Hill Downtown Commission. I
also Chair the Services to Property Owners committee, which is a new committee
formed by the DTC this year. My committee represents the over 70 property owners in
Downtown Chapel Hill. Our intent is to serve as a collective voice for those owners and
to make certain that they stay informed and involved. On behalf of the Services to
Property Owners committee I would like to petition the Town Council to assess the
"streetscape” along Rosemary Street from Henderson Street to the Carrboro town line.
We feel as though Rosemary Street is sometimes overlooked, unjustifiably. Therefore,
we would like for the town to assess the lighting, sidewalks, landscaping plan, etc along
this major part of our downtown. Thank you in advance for your cooperation. Ilook
forward to hearing from you and the Council soon.

Best regards,
Niko J. Paliouras
Chair, Services to Property Owners Comm.




